
SUPERIOR-GREENSTONE DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

“Inspiring Our Students to Succeed and Make a Difference” 

Report No:  68  

Date:  October 21, 2019  

 

TO:  Members of the Superior-Greenstone District School Board 

 

FROM:  Trustee Pinky McRae and Trustee Margaret McIntyre 

 

SUBJECT: Ontario Public School Board Association’s Northern Regional Meeting 

 

STRATEGIC  

PRIORITY:  Learning       

 

Background 
 

The Ontario Public School Board Association’s (OPSBA) Northern Regional meeting was held in Thunder 
Bay on October 4 and 5. This meeting was attended by approximately forty-five trustees and Directors. 
The agenda covered Northern Region Business Meeting, Labour Relations Update, Advocacy and 
Communicati
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